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I am absolutely opposed to allowing disposal of fracking wastewater in the Delaware River
watershed. This cannot possibly be safe and will negatively impact millions of people. Fracking
companies can attend to their business and dispose of their waste appropriately. They do not need or
deserve this latest offering of corporate welfare.
 


